
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Buxton Lodge No.  115 

A. F. & A. M. 
4 Christian Row & Route 112 

Buxton, Maine 

 

Please notify the Secretary of mail &  

e-mail address changes. 

LIVING PAST MASTERS 
Westley Foye .................................... 1966 

Richard S. Berry ............................... 1968 

Barry W. Plummer, PDDGM .......... 1972 

John M. Conner, Jr. .......................... 1975 

Roland G. Hannaford, PDDGM ...... 1976 

Guy W. Plummer Jr. ........................ 1977 

Leighton S. Perkins .......................... 1978 

Barry W. Sargent .............................. 1981 

Mark R. Goodwin............................. 1982 

David T. Low ................................... 1984 

Harvey C. Donald............................. 1985 
Richard A. Lachance ........................ 1989 

Ronald B. Moore .............................. 1991 

James C. Bower ................................ 1992 

Paul H. Deschambault, PDDGM ..... 1993 
Richard C. Green .............................. 1994 

Troy Plummer .................................. 1995 

Gerald W. Gannett, PDDGM ........... 1996 
Michael A. Desjardins......................1997 

Wayne L. Butler ...............................1999 
Stephen E. Nichols ...........................2000 

Robert A. Roy ..................................2001 

Peter M. Clark ..................................2002 

Perry A. Clark ..................................2003 
Michael J. Gannett ...........................2004 

Mark E. Cadrette ..............................2005 

Chad E. Poitras, PDDGM ................2006 

Lincoln L. Turner .............................2007 
Matthew H. Brooker ........................2008 

Derrick K. Desjardins ......................2010 

David W. Ouellette...........................2011 

Nicholas P. Pinkham ........................2012 
Jason S. Grant  ..................................2013 

Dwaine K. Desjardins ......................2014 

Jamie. A. Grant.................................2015 

Richard L. Eilinger ...........................2016 
Dale E. Desjardins ............................2017 

Lloyd C. Bradbury ...........................2018 

Jason A. Tarr ....................................2019 

 
 

Communications are  held on the first Monday of 

the month, except on national holidays, when 

communications will be held the following  

Tuesday.  We are closed in July and August. 

Supper:   6:30 p.m.      Lodge Opens:   7:30 p.m. 

Do you need a ride to lodge or 
don't like to drive at night?? 

Call any officer listed in this trestle 

board, and they will  make arrangements 

for you to get to Lodge and home again. 

 

Scheduled Events 
 
 

October 5:  Monday, Buxton Lodge, Stated                                                                      

   Meeting,   FC degree and Grand Lodge                 

    Inspection   6:30 supper, 7:30  meeting 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Visit the Grand Lodge website calendar 

http://www.mainemason.org/glcalendar.asp 

for more 18th district events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICERS FOR 2020 

Travis J. Lawrence .... Master ................ 615-2391 

Michael J. Trottier ..... Senior Warden .... 590-8840 

Matthew T. Hall ........ Junior Warden .... 939-0840 

Richard L. Hawkes .... Senior Deacon .... 232-6500 

Jason A. Sicina.......... Junior Deacon .... 649-2476 

Christopher B. Milne, Senior Steward ... 727-4896 

Charles Lafebrve ....... Junior Steward .... 653-5363 

Jason A. Tarr............. Chaplain ............. 615-6017 

Nickolas K. Fecteau, .  Marshal ............. 391-9676 

 Dennis J. Gervais ......  Tyler  ................  929-4468        

Troy Plummer ........... Treasurer ............ 229-7653 

 

Ronald B. Moore....... Secretary ............ 222-0563 

37 Town Common, Gorham, ME 04038 

e-mail:  buxton115@roadrunner.com 

 

Lodge Hall  727-5521 

 

mailto:buxton115@roadrunner.com


 

 

Greetings Brothers, 

 

I hope this trestle board finds you well.  The month of October is going to be exciting!  

On the 5th we will be exemplifying the FC degree for Benjamin Lariviere as well as our annual 

inspection from Grand Lodge.  The annual district meeting was held on Sept 22, however, with a 

limited capacity.  The messages passed down from Grand Lodge were inspirational and informative.  

Some of the topics covered were planning for the future, social media etiquette--your words on a 

social media post can reflect all Masons.  The most common topic was community outreach, and how  

we as individual Masons and as a lodge can better help and serve our communities. When we get 

involved with our community it shows the strength, beauty and dedication Masons have towards 

mankind and can open up a path for Men that are not Masons to want to join an organization that hold 

our values.    

 

MW Thomas Pulkkinen, past Grand Master,  may possibly attend our October 5 meeting.  He will 

have with him copies of the new 156-page book,  Freemasonry in Maine,  for sale-- $5. (Since early 

May, more than 1,300 books have been purchased.)   He will also have the Maine Masonic 200th 

Anniversary Challenge Coin for $10. 

 

I look forward to seeing the Brethren in lodge on the 5th.  Thank you and God Bless. 
 

 

 

Fraternally yours, 

Travis J. Lawrence 
Master, Buxton Lodge 

 

 

 

Final dues notices will soon be mailed.  If you have not paid your 2020 dues before our 
annual meeting, December 7, you will be suspended from Masonry.  If  you have temporary 
financial problems, let the secretary know so that arrangements can be made to delay your 
payment and to avoid suspension. 

 

Brethren, if you would like to receive e-mails from Grand Lodge informing you of Masonic 
activities in our district and throughout the State, Maine Masonic College class schedules, 
and other timely information from the Grand Master and the Grand Secretary's office, send 
an e-mail to the secretary at (buxton115@roadrunner.com) and he'll add you to the Grand 
Lodge list.  You can later unsubscribe anytime. 
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